
WINDRUSH BAY CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION, INC. 
MINUTES OF MEEDTING 

December 2, 2013 
 

 
A Board of Directors’ Workshop of the Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc. was held 
on Monday, December 2, 2013. The president, vice-president, secretary, treasurer, and director 
were present.  A quorum being present, the meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Owners Sheila and David Basque were present to discuss  implementing Parking Permits on 
property.  Owners Clara and Norm Demers, Barbara Lerch,  Mike Metty, Mary Schram and 
resident Brenda Peretti were present to discuss Landscape Volunteers scope of work and 
projects.  Also discussed was a plan for Ball Valve Remediation. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:50 p.m. 
 
Pat Altyn, WBCA Secretary 
December 4, 2013 
 
 


